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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Tuesday, 29th of March, Oran Park High School will be celebrating Harmony Day to coincide with 
our fortnightly assembly. Harmony Day celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. It’s about 
inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone. This year’s theme is Everyone Belongs. 
 
On this day, students are permitted to attend school wearing an orange top with normal school 
bottoms, normal school uniform or sports uniform. If students wish to wear cultural clothing and 
participate in the parade on assembly, they will be permitted to change for the assembly. 
 
The following guidelines apply to Harmony Day at Oran Park High School: 
 

• The theme of the day is Orange top (normal school bottoms), Sports Uniform or Normal 
School Uniform to support Harmony Day. 

• Despite the change in clothing and additional activities, the school day is a normal one. Normal 
TRAK rules apply. 

• Students must not wear clothes which contain offensive slogans, pictures or words, political 
messages, or any design which may cause offence. 

• Students must wear clothes that are safe and appropriate for a normal school day e.g. overly 
revealing clothes such as micro minis, midriff/crop tops and ripped jeans/pants will not be 
permitted. 

• Student’s shoes must be joggers or normal school shoes. 
• Students wishing to bring Cultural Clothing and participate in the Parade of Nations on 

assembly can change prior to assembly and can change back after assembly. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
  

Brad Mitchell        Kristie Harris 

Principal        Head Teacher Wellbeing 
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